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SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 
August 19, 2019 

Town Offices 
 

 
Chairman John Olmstead called an emergency meeting of the Board of Selectmen on 
Monday August 19, 2019 at 4:05pm. In attendance were Chairman Olmstead, and Clerk 
Tom Salatiello. Vice Chair Katy North participated via cellphone as she was out of town 
on vacation. Interim Town Administrator Jim O’Mara was also present.  

 
 Chairman Olmstead announced that this meeting is no longer necessary since an 

emergency no longer exists. Chairman Olmstead declared there in no emergency meeting 
today. Chairman Olmstead apologized to Vice Chairman North for interrupting her 
vacation. Vice Chairman North reminded the chairman that he called the meeting to order 
and must now get a motion to adjourn. Clerk Salatiello moved to adjourn the meeting. 
Second by Chairman Olmstead. Clerk Salatiello thanked John for listening to people in 
the community and bestowed other complimentary observations about him. Vice 
Chairman North said she has no earthly idea what is going on in Sanbornton and asked 
for an explanation. Clerk Salatiello moved the question and the motion to adjourn passed 
2-0-1. Vice Chairman North did not participate in the vote therefore abstained.  

 
 The meeting adjourned at 4:17pm. Vice Chairman North renewed her request to know 

what the emergency was and why it no longer exists. 
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